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Western Wayne Band Parents Association 

WWBPA – Minutes 
Date: May 27, 2024 

Attendees: Frank DeNunzio, Rhonda DeNunzio, Hope Jezorwski, Chris Schaffer, 

Kathy Schaffer, Shannon Walton, Amanda Wilbur, Steve Redmond, Gina 

Knecht, Phil Erb, Becky Rinella, Devon Norris, Kevin Wilbur, Jackie Vass, J 

Hedglin, Leah Zawisky, John Zawisky, Kate Bronson, Krystte Ford-Rakosnik, 

Ayvari Ford-Rakosnik 

1) The meeting was called to order by Hope Jezorwski  at 7:06PM 

2) Hope appointed Rhonda Parliamentarian for the meeting 

3) The meeting minutes were approved by Gina and seconded by Steve 

4) Treasurers Report was given by Shannon – motion to approve by Chris and 

seconded by Hope 

5) Committee Heads Reported out  

a) Chaperone – No updates 

b) Hospitality – No updates 

c) Publicity – No updates 

d) Color Guard Liaison – No new updates 

e) Fundraising – Sockable fundraiser all online; Purse Bingo coming soon…. 

f) Craft fair – Vendor wanted posters to go home with elementary school  

g) Apparel tent – No new updates 

6) Snacks and Donations – will need for band camp 

7) Directors Report – Band camp schedule reviewed; kids should watch band 

camp 101 on the you tube page.  

8) New Business – Amending of by-laws posted; welcome packet for 8th grade 

parents reviewed; Voted on drum major camp being covered by WWBPA 

moving forward.  

9) Motion for meeting to be adjourned at 8:10 pm motion to approve by Rhonda 

and seconded by Steve 

 

The next WWBPA meeting is scheduled for July 22, 2025 

in the Hamlin Community Library 
 

More information and volunteer opportunities are always available. Questions? 

Contact: 

Becky Rinella – WWBPA.President@gmail.com 

Shannon Walton – WWBPA.vicepres@gmail.com  

Frank DeNunzio – Secretary.WWBPA@gmail.com 

Amanda Wilbur – Treasurer.WWBPA@gmail.com 
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